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Dike, Darlene 

From: 
Sent: 24 October 2013 17:34 
To: Planning 
subject: Raglan House Application Ref 20116025in' 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: orange 
Dear Mr McDonald, 

Reference your planning application consultation letter 3rd October, I welcome the 
proposed change of use to provide 5 flats without parking provided that they are open 
market However, a smaller roof terrace would enable the building to be extended to 
enlarge flat E Residents are concerned that such a large roof terrace may encourage anti-social 

use of it and overlooking neighbouring homes some of which are within a 
conservation area 

Yours sincerely, 

28/10/2013 


